
 

 

15 MAY 2020 

 

UNEP MGCY welcomes opportunity to provide comments to the Note from the Secretariat for the 

consultation meeting on the CPR-based review: Options under subparagraph 10 (d) 

The following points should be noted –  

• We note that the alpha version of the portal will be live by the end of May  

• We suggest that alpha version be open to comments from member states and MGOS  

o This can be done via providing structure of website in document format where 

comments can be sent 

o And accepting any further comments  

• While we understand that “indicators” of implementation of the resolutions are adopted by 

UNEA, we are still concerned and want to give further inputs on how information will be 

presented  

o Does it allows MS to report on specific activities or projects?  

o Does it allow for feature to add tags such as “youth”, “business”, “economy”, etc to 

the actions ?  

o There should also be flexibility to provide broad SDGs on which these actions link to  

o How does one qualify these information in a more equitable manner – is there going 

to be a “limit” on which MS or which UNEP division can upload what content?  

o Verification – how can one get further details about an activity ?  

o Balancing this from being an implementation reporting vs “promotional” platform  

• A lot of our concerns come from the fact that we have not yet seen “first look” of this portal 

• We also want to state that MGOS must be included in the inputting processes of design, 

because the portal is about  BOTH member state actions and UNEP Program of Work – the 

latter of which includes in large part cooperation and engagement of stakeholders.  

• We believe that further deadlines on launch of different versions should be flexible to allow 

inputs to be reflected  

• We are keen to provide inputs on further steps  

  


